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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY CELEBRATION – Friday 4th March 

 

Our school will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 4th March. 

We will be using this event to continue our policy of promoting a love of reading throughout 
the whole of our school.  

Classrooms will be set up to look like a restaurant with tablecloths and a selection of books 
with different themes such as poetry book, funny books, scary stories and much more for 
children to ‘taste’ and review and say what they liked/did not like about the book. 

. 

As usual, we are encouraging pupils to dress up as a character from a book, this does not 
have to be a costume bought from a shop and your child does not have to dress up if they 
do not wish to. 

We look forward to a fun filled day of learning! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Imogen Anderson 

English Lead Teacher 
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